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Chotkowski Conservation Area 

230 Kensington Road 

Berlin, CT 06037      Febuary 23, 2021 

 

Dear Jim Mahoney, 

Thank you for participating in the PPA Orchard Commodity Survey for invasive 

moths, ceryambicid beetles, and fruit tree phytoplasmas last spring and summer.   

Many insects, including native moths and beetles, were found in the wing, cross-

vane, and funnel traps throughout the season; however, we are happy to report 

that none of the target non-native moths or beetles were found.  

It is very important that we have access to sites for these surveys that monitor 

what is going on in our natural environment. We sincerely appreciate your 

participation in our survey. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the 2020 survey.  I can be 

contacted at 203-974-8483 or by email at Gerda.Magana@ct.gov.  

Best wishes, 

 

Gerda Magana 

State Survey Coordinator 


